2011 Barbados Junior International Championships
— March 26 — April 1, 2011

First-time Players should pay close attention to these procedures:

The Freeze Deadline is Wednesday March 23 at 2.00 pm GMT, after which no further
changes will be made to the Acceptance List.

An updated Under 14 Acceptance List will be posted at Quick Downloads — see right

Under 18 Qualifying Sign-in and Sign-in for ALL Under 14s is on Friday March 25
between 4.00 pm and 6.00 pm at the National Tennis Centre.

Under 18 Main Draw Sign-in is on Sunday March 27 between 4.00 pm and 6.00 pm at
the National Tennis Centre.

Sign-in will close promptly at 6.00 pm.

At Sign-in you are required to bring:

o Entry fee of Bds $100 (or US $50) in cash or a Bds cheque made payable to Barbados
Tennis Association

o Valid passport
Any outstanding Association subscriptions (local players only).

Under 18 Qualifying and Under 14 Round Robin start on Saturday March 26.
Under 18 Qualifying will be played at the National Tennis Centre.
Under 14 Round Robin will be played at the Barbados Yacht Club.

The Tournament Referee will post the Order or Play on Friday night but all Players should
report to play at their venue no later than 8.30 am on the first day.

The Order of Play for each day will be posted daily at the Tournament Hotels and
tournament venues.

Doubles Sign-in closes on Monday March 28 at 12.00 pm. Both you and your partner
must present yourselves together at the Referee’s desk to sign-in.

The Tournament is being played under ITF and COTECC Junior Regulations. The ITF
Junior Circuit Code of Conduct will apply to the Tournament and we expect all Players to
observe the Code and not be cited for any Code Violations, which include conduct such as
verbal abuse, ball abuse, racquet abuse, audible obscenities, visible obscenities,
unsportsmanlike conduct, etc, etc. You should familiarize yourself with the Code. See
Appendix D (page 36) of the 2010 Junior Circuit Regulations
(http://www.itftennis.com/juniors/circuitinfo/requlations.asp).

Good Luck to all of you.

Should you have any queries on the above, please let us know as soon as possible.



